
 
 

Racine Alternative Learning 
G.E.D. OPTION #2 (GEDO2) PROGRAM 

 
February 7, 2018 
 
Greetings, 
 
On behalf of Racine Alternative Learning, I am writing to you regarding a fundraising event we intend to 
host at our school in partnership with My School Color Run. In accordance with city policies, I have 
included an event outline for your consideration: 
 
Who​: Racine Alternative Learning. 
What​: A 2 mile run/walk. The run will feature colored waters and powders at the start, middle (Lincoln 
Park) and end of the course. Coloring agents will only be used on grass surfaces, and are designed to be 
hypoallergenic and non-staining. The event will also feature a food truck and school concession stand, 
50/50 raffle, silent auction, and music at the host location. Runners will be released in groups, and 
volunteers will be stationed to safely guide runners. First aid will be available at the host location. 
When​: Saturday, May 19th, 2018; 9 AM - 2 PM. 
Where​: The run will start and finish at 2333 Northwestern Ave., on the Racine Alternative Learning 
grounds. Runners will run on city sidewalks guided by volunteers/signage. When not on city sidewalks, 
runners will be on grass along the curb (only occurs on Parks & Rec managed property), and on the Root 
River Pathway. Specific stretches are as follows: 

● Sidewalk along Northwestern Ave from 2333 Northwestern Ave to Westwood Dr 
● Sidewalk along Westwood Dr from Northwestern Ave to Maria Dr 
● Sidewalk along Maria Dr from Westwood Dr to W. High St 
● Curbside grass along W. High St from Maria Dr to Root River Pathway at Colonial Park 
● Root River Pathway from Colonial Park to Lincoln Park where intersects Domanik Dr 
● Curbside grass along Domanik Dr from Root River Pathway to Jefferson/Prospect Intersection 
● Sidewalk along Jefferson St from Prospect St to Westwood Dr 
● Sidewalk along Westwood Dr from Jefferson St to Northwestern Ave 
● Sidewalk along Northwestern Ave from Westwood Dr to 2333 Northwestern Ave 

Why:​ This event will serve as a fundraiser for Racine Alternative Learning. Funds will go towards student 
field trips, instructional materials and learning incentives. The event also provides students an opportunity 
to engage in service learning and community engagement as part of the event’s volunteer staff.  
 
Thank you again on behalf of Racine Alternative Learning for your consideration of our event. I would be 
more than happy to address any questions or concerns you might have. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Adam Beyer 
 
GEDO2/PBL Coordinator 
262-664-6600 ext. 5670 
adam.beyer@rusd.org 

 


